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MEMORANDUM ----------
Case Papers - No. WA-79-112 

Bill Sankpill 4';/. J 
Case No. WA-79-112 - Stoneshire Water Company 

October 20, 1981 

In reference to Case No. WA-79-112, Ordered 4; there has 
been a review of the company's operating history, and as 
a result the accounting department has recommended that 
the interim rate become permanent. See attached memo. 
It is therefore my opinion that this order has been com­
plied with. 
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TO: Gordon Persinger 

FROM: Elmer Schlueter~ 
Bi11 Meyer ~ 

DATE: July 6, 1981 

RE: Stoneshire Water Company - Request for Interim Rates to be made 
Permanent 

The Company has requested that their current interim rates be made 

permanent. Attached to their letter was a summary of their operations from 

May.1979 thr~ugh December 31, 1981, which indicated the Company operated . 
with a net loss of $183.73 for that peri~d. 

We have reviewed the 1980 Annual Report which showed operating losses 

for both 1979 and 1980. 

Conclusion: We believe the interim r~tes should be made permanent with­

out the need for an audit or hearing. 
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cc: Jim P1erciel 


